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Hello!
To start, I want to say thank you, for being here and listening to us. It means a lot that you are taking the time to hear from students about an important issue. I’m Wegdan Saleh, a senior student at ACCE high school.

I’m here to talk about making a change in Baltimore City public schools lunch.
First, as students, we need fresh food, fresh vegetables and healthy proteins. In our schools, we don't get that. We usually have frozen meals, rather than fresh meals. The vegetables are not fresh and chocolate milk, strawberry milk for lunch!

We must eat in 20 minutes and then go to class. Many students don’t eat the food, so we return to the class with the same empty stomach. How can we focus? How can we think without being full or satisfied? Actually we can’t focus. And I think adults can understand that. So what we want is to change the way we eat at school. This is our goal!

Specifically, we want: fresh vegetables and fruits, freshly made food, juice and other drinks choices. A good example of a meal I think many students would be happy to eat would be pasta with a protein. It would be wonderful to know the menu ahead of time and have some different options throughout the week. Many of the meals currently served may be something the students would like to eat but the quality of the food is not very good. 

 I know that is not an easy thing to do. There are many things to consider when we think about  changing our schools’ food, but we must take action. Hungry students can’t complete quality work, they can’t think as well as they should.

If you care not only about  students’ nutrition, but also their success in school, you need to do something. 

My hope is that every student every day will get healthy delicious food in school! This will help them do well in school.

Thanks for listening. 

